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Delegation from Romania in the headquarters
of the CBA

On 3 September 2019 in the headquarters of the Central Anti-Corruption Bureau took
place a visit  of  the delegation from Romania.  It  was composed of  employees of
Romanian local governments, including councillors of the District Council and legal
advisors.

The aim of  the meeting with the representatives of  the CBA was to provide the
Romanian  party  with  hints  and  best  practices  on  preventing  and  combating
corruption, as well as to share experiences of both parties.

During the meeting, the representatives of the CBA have presented the tasks and
competences of the Bureau, results of its activity, as well as introduced the most
important cases, which the Bureau currently deals with. Issues related to system
mechanisms for preventing corruption were also raised.
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